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Welcome to the final term of 2018,  

 

We begin this term with some staff news. First of all, we would like to say a 

farewell and thank you to, Karalyn Jones who has won a position at Amata 

Anangu School, as Deputy Principal. We thank Karalyn for her support and 

dedication she showed in her short time at Vale Park.  

 

We congratulate, Dionne Gray who has won the position of Assistant Principal 

for the remainder of the year. Dionne will be taking some long service leave 

the first two weeks back, Brenton Budarick will be filling the role in her          

absence. Finally, Mhairi Alcorn will be back -filling Room 18 Weeks 1 and 2 and 

then taking on the role of Student Support 

Teacher.  

 

Congratulations to Sophie Marshall and    

Husband Paul on the birth of their baby 

Daughter Eva. Mum and Bubs are doing 

very well.  
 

 

 

Credit Union  SA Primary Teacher  of the  Year  

Big congratulations to Kelly Rivett on winning 

the ôCredit Union SA Primary Teacher  of 

the  Yearõ at the recent 2018 Public Education 

awards. The awards recognise and showcase 

excellence in teaching in South Australian public 

education. Kelly was presented with a trophy 

and $10,000 prize money towards professional 

learning at the gala dinner awards ceremony 

held at the Convention Centre. A fantastic 

achievement Kelly!   

DIARY DATES  

Term Dates 2018  
Term 4 15 Oct - 14 Dec 
 
Term Dates 2019  
Term 1 29 Jan - 12 Apr 
Term 2 29 Apr - 5 Jul 
Term 3 22 Jul - 27 Sept 
Term 4 14 Oct - 13 Dec 
 
Governing Council  
Tuesday  30/10 
Tuesday  27/11 
 
Upcoming Assemblies  
Monday 05/11 - Whole School 
Monday 10/12 - Whole School 
 
School Closure  
Friday  16/11 
 
Pupil Free Day  
Monday  19/11 
 
Key Dates  
Term 4  
26/10 - World Teachers Day 
29/10 - Ride Safe to School Week 
06/11 - Dental Van Phase #1 
14/11 - Active Travel Day 
15/11 - Vale Park Extravaganza 
16/11 - School Closure 
19/11 - Pupil Free Day 
20/11 - Dental Van Phase #2 
29/11 - Volunteer Morning Tea  
30/11 - Parent & Caregiver Morning Tea 
06/12 - Rm 9, 10 & 11 Excursion 
10/12 - Year 6/7 Camp to Victor Harbor  
13/12 - Year 7 Graduation 
14/12 -  Colour Run & Last Day of 2018 
 *1:30pm Finish*  
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YMCA, Helpers Needed  

For the upcoming YMCA Gymnastics, Parent volunteers are needed to help with walking classes to 

and from the venue. If you are able to help please see your classroom teacher.  

 

School Dental Van  

Later this term (Tues 6/11 ð Fri 9/11), the School Dental Van will visit. This free service is divided into 

two phases. The first phase is to complete a preventative dental check -up and clean for the      

students, and the second phase is to attend to the dental care requirements. This will happen later 

in the term (Tues 20/11 ð Fri 23/11). Further information and forms will be sent home in the coming 

week. Please return the forms to the Front Office by Wednesday 31st October. If you happen not 

to receive these forms please see the Front Office staff.   

 

Playground use during School Hours  

Please note that the playground is out of bounds during school hours for use by the community. 

Also note that when the bell sounds at 3.20pm children are not to be on the equipment as  it     

becomes an OSHC space. Thank you.  

 

New School Crossing  

Please make use of the new children crossing on Tonkin 

Street. Flags will be operational during morning and       

afternoons for use.  

 

 

School Improvements  

Several improvements were made to the school facilities over the recent break. New blinds were 

installed to classrooms in both Block 1 & 2, while a new veranda has been extended to cover 

Room 16 to the Library.  
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We wore green      

Woolworths aprons.  

A banana is not a fruit, it is 

a herb. There are 500    

different types of bananas.  

We saw how bread was 

made and we ate  fruit 

bread.  

A tomato is  a 

berry not a fruit.  

There are 7000     

different varieties of 

apples. 

We watched as a cutting  

machine slice a loaf of bread 

with very sharp blades.  

We saw fruits that       

belonged to the citrus 

fruit group. They were 

lemons, oranges,          

mandarins, blood oranges, 

lime and sumo mandarins. 

We got some free fruit 

and a package of goodies 

to take home.  

There are two types of 

kiwi fruit, the gold and the 

green. 
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